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Yolo Local Agency Formation Commission 
Notice of Availability of Draft MSR/SOI and Public Hearing 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Thursday, October 25, 2018 at 9:00 am, 
or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, the Yolo Local Agency 
Formation Commission (LAFCo) will hold a Public Hearing at the Yolo County 
Board of Supervisors Chambers, 625 Court Street, Room 206, Woodland, CA 
to consider adoption of a: 
 
MUNICIPAL SERVICE REVIEW (MSR) AND SPHERE OF INFLUENCE 
STUDY (SOI) FOR THE GARCIA BEND COUNTY SERVICE AREA #9 
 
The Draft Municipal Service Review (MSR) for the Garcia Bend County Service 
Area (CSA) #9 will be available for public review beginning September 19, 
2018 at the office of the Yolo LAFCo and online at www.yololafco.org. On the 
basis of the Municipal Service Review and in accordance with Government 
Code Section 56425(g), staff has reviewed the agency’s Sphere of Influence 
(SOI) and recommends that a SOI Update is not necessary at this time. 
Therefore, no change to the agency’s SOI is recommended.  
 
The intent of the MSR is to review the services being provided by the CSA. 
The Commission will receive an overview of the draft MSR and will consider 
recommendations for MSR determinations for the CSA. The public hearing will 
include an overview of comments received and responses to those comments. 
Public comment will also be taken at the hearing. Following public comment, 
the Commission will be asked to adopt the MSR determinations. To be included 
in the staff report, written comments on the MSR should be returned to the 
LAFCo office by October 17, 2018, either by mail at the address stated below 
or via e-mail to Yolo LAFCo Executive Officer Christine Crawford at 
lafco@yolocounty.org. 
 
Copies of the Commission agenda, staff reports and supporting information will 
be available and may be examined at the LAFCo office, located in the Yolo 
County Administration Building, 625 Court Street, Suite 203, Woodland, CA, 
and online at www.yololafco.org at least five days prior to the meeting date. 
For additional information concerning the agenda or copies of staff reports, 
please call (530) 666-8048. 
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